"IDEC

Announcement

2 August 2023

Product discontinuation: Various items

Dear All,

We would like to inform you that we are discontinuing some of our products with low sales
volume or low productivity. We will also replace some old products by new products.
Details are as follows:

1. Products to be discontinued and recommended replacements

Switches

Products to be discontinued (Note) Recommended replacements

a) SLC30/40 series
combination BNM?2 No replacements
display lights

b)) SLCIBI) series Full voltage flasher type

combination ’
display lights (Code: DF/DFA)

No replacements

Note: Special products are also included.

Yours sincerely,

Planning & Promotion Group
Products Strategy Division
IDEC CORPORATION



